ebXML JC meeting notes for Wednesday, September 24, 2003

Attendees:

Jamie Clark

Karl Best

Kathryn Breininger

Jacques Durand

Dale Moberg

The TC Chairs reported out on their TC meetings where discussions from the last JC meeting where presented.  This included submission of Approved specs to ISO, JCC tasks, and the compatibility matrix.  TC members had a few questions about the level of ISO approval, the matrix, and had some suggestions for interoperability.  One suggestion was to provide a means to maintain an interoperability demo following the XML 2003 conference.  Jamie said that was something that OASIS would look into.  There were no objections from the TC members on submitting the approved specs to ISO.  The TC Chairs discussed this as well, and agreed with the plan to submit the approved OASIS Standard specs to ISO.  Karl will provide information to us later on the definition of the approval level ISO is looking at.

The IIC agreed to take on the compatibility matrix and asked the Chairs to provide a statement about what the TCs want to achieve for users with the matrix.  

The JC also discussed its roles and responsibilities in light of the dissolving of the JCC.  We felt that our role is coordination of TC activities and spec binding between the TCs.  We will continue to discuss this at future meetings.

We agreed to hold the next meeting in two weeks time, if there is activity on the list or issues that need to be discussed.  Kathryn will send a meeting notice when the next meeting will be held (in two weeks or four weeks).

